
17 December 2015 

Dear Parents, 

Welcome to our final news message before Christmas.  It has been a long and very busy term and 
has culminated in lots of festivities.  The children have enjoyed parties, discos, tea parties, singing 
celebrations, Christmas lunch and Christmas jumper day this week. 

Many thanks to those of you who joined us in church this morning to celebrate the end of 
term.  In church we said goodbye to Mrs Donaldson, who is leaving us to work at Kingfield School; 
our loss will certainly be their gain.  Whilst working here Mrs Donaldson has achieved HLTA status 
and has worked across many, if not all, of the classes in the school supporting children.  I'm sure 
you will join me in wishing her every success. 

Our end of term celebratory news is that Mrs Murray is expecting her second child; a little brother 
or sister will be joining Oscar in June. 

Finally I would like to wish all the children, parents, staff and governors of the school a very Merry 
Christmas and also wish everyone a well deserved break from school.  I hope you all manage to 
spend some time with friends and family and look forward to welcoming you back on Tuesday 5th 
January 

Kind wishes, 

Kathryn Krynicki 
Headteacher 

School Newsletter 



Description Date Time 

Last Day of Autumn Term Thu 17 December finish at 13:30  

INSET Day Fri 18 December   

Christmas Holidays 19 December to 04 January   

First Day of Spring Term Tue 5  January  

Primary Admissions deadline Fri 15 January  

o2 Young Voices Concert Wed 27 January  

Yr 1 to Windsor Castle Fri 29 January  

Yr 6 Bikeability Course - Week 1 1 - 5 February  

Assessment Week 1 - 5 February  

Yr 6 Bikeability Course - Week 2 8 - 12 February  

Yr 4 Anglo Saxons workshop Fri 12 February  

Yr 3 Special Assembly Fri 12 February 14:00 

PTA Cake Bake Fri 12 February  

Spring Half term 15 - 19 February  

Yr 6 Greeks Play in a Day Thu 25 February  

Yr 5 to Warner Bros Harry Potter Studio Tour Fri 26 February  

Yr R & KS1 Perform drama workshops Wed 2 March  

Spring Parents Meeting Tue 8 March 15:30 - 19:30 

Spring Parents Meeting Thu 10 March  15:30 - 17:30 

Yr 2 to Brooklands Museum Thu 17 March  

SEN Parents Meetings Thu 17 March  

Reception to Ladyland Farm Fri 18 March  

Yr 5 Residential to Fairthorne Manor Mon 21 - Thu 24 March  

School Easter Service at CoGS Thu 24 March 09:30 

Last Day of Spring Term Thu 24 March finish at 13:30 

Easter Holidays 25 March—10 April   

INSET Day Mon 11 April   

First Day of Summer Term Tue 12 April   

Yr 4 Residential to Hindleap Warren 18 - 20 April  

Yr 4 Rainforest Roadshow Thu 21 April  

Yr 3 class Residential to High Ashurst Mon 25 April  

Yr 3 class Residential to High Ashurst Tue 26 April  

Yr 3 class Residential to High Ashurst Wed 27 April  

May Bank Holiday Mon 2 May  

Yr 5 to Shah Jahan Mosque Wed 4 May  

SATs Week 9 - 13 May  

Assessment Week 23 - 26 May  

Yr 3 class to Henley Fort Mon 23 May  

Yr 3 class to Henley Fort Tue 24 May  

Yr 3 class to Henley Fort Wed 25 May  

INSET Day Fri 27 May  

Summer Half term 30 May - 3 June  

INSET Day Mon 6 June  

Yr 2 to Alice Holt (due to curriculum changes) Thu 16 June  

Summer Book Fayre Fri 17 June  

Yr 6 Residential to Osmington Bay 20—24 June  

Yr 1 to Chessington Zoo Thu 23 June  

SCHOOL DATES FOR 2015—2016 ACADEMIC YEAR 
Changes and additions are in bold 



Diary Dates continued...   

Yr 6 Leavers’ Service at Guildford Cathedral Mon 27 June 12:30 - 14:00 

Yr 2 class Pedals Course Thu 30 June  

Yr 2 class Pedals Course Fri 1 July  

Yr 5 Away Day @ Fullbrook Wed 13 July  

School End of Year Service at CoGS Fri 22 July 09:30 

Last Day of Summer Term Fri 22 July  finish at 13:30 

 

York Road Project provides emergency and longer term accommodation 

for those experiencing homelessness.  

 

They would be very happy to receive mince pies to give their clients a festive treat. They remind us that they al-

ways need sleeping bags (not blankets thanks), female new underwear and mens jeans 34 regular.  Winter coats, 

hats and gloves are also useful.  

 

If you would like to make a donation, they are based at 1 York Road, Woking, GU22 7XH. 

Congratulations to the Golden Book Winners  

Week beginning 14th December 

KS1 - not awarded this week. 

Juniper - Grace Brierley &  

Olivia Krynicki for their lovely 

reading in church during the 

Carol Concert. 

Elm - Toby Rubie & Amy Price 

for their lovely reading in church 

during the Carol Concert. 

Maple - Grace Evans & Freddie 

Moller-Butcher for their lovely  

reading in church during the 

Carol Concert. 

Larch - Hannah Taylor for  

excellent effort and attitude all 

term. 

Birch - Hafsah Khan for excellent 

effort and attitude all term. 

Rowan -  Grace Vaughan for a 

super storyboard on Dickens’ 

Christmas Carol. 

Willow - Niko Hack for an  

amazing storyboard on the  

Christmas Carol. 

Laurel - Chloe Godwin for excel-

lent effort and attitude all term. 

Holly - Lucy Eliot for putting in so 

much effort to all work this term. 


